Daymer and Polzeath Children Home Learning w/c 13/7/2020
Well can you believe this is the last full week before the summer holidays! We never believed you would be away from school for this long! You have all been missed so much. 
This is the last week of home learning we will be sending out as next week is only a two day week.  
We are really hopeful we will see you all for lunch on Tuesday 21st.
Things will be a bit different this week as we are rounding up the term. We have set some ‘End of home learning’ related activities.
jthomas@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk or vholt@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk  
Literacy
We would like you all to write a sentence everyday about the fun you have had whilst being at home. So, on Monday please discuss the 5 favourite activities you have done. Then write a sentence or more about it in your home learning books, repeat this everyday. Please make sure this is your best writing with capital letters, finger spaces, ‘Wow words’ and full stops. It will be so nice for me or your next class teacher to be able to see how good you are at writing!!

Maths
Year 1 and 2 continue to complete the daily activities attached below.
Reception - we need to keep our focus on counting, once your child is confidently counting beyond 50 you can introduce counting in 10s and 2s. Please start teaching them the rhythm of 10, 20, 30, 40, 50, 60, 70, 80, 90, 100. When your child is able to repeat you and say the numbers in order move on to counting in 2s. model this by grouping different items into twos first so they can see two pieces of Lego, then 4, the 6 and so on. Let them count them in 1s first and then explain we count them in groups of two and model saying 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18, 20. Please practice this everyday so your child becomes fluent with the counting and grouping of items in 10s and 2s. 



End of term activities
Please choose one or two or all of the activities below and put them in your home learning book for us to see in September!

· Create a picture of your home, you can use any medium you like, paint, play dough, chalks, junk modelling etc but try to incorporate lots of detail.

· Make a card for a friend you have missed and write a nice message inside.

· Make a ‘thank you’ card for a family member you think has helped you with your learning while you haven’t been at school.

· Go for a walk and pick some wild flowers for a family member, you could paint a picture of them too!

· Make lunch and be a waiter/waitress for your family. Think of the menu, take their orders, set the table and deliver the food to the table for everyone. 

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Lastly, enjoy the sunny weather by getting outside for fun in the garden, a walk on the moors or a beach visit!


Miss Holt and I would just like to say a MASSIVE thank you to all of you for all of your hard work, support and dedication over this crazy time. We are both very aware how challenging some days have been but on the flip of that how wonderful other days have been. This has been a precious amount of extra time with your children but if you are like us, you are probably ready for things to get back to normal!! We hope you have a fabulous summer and can’t wait to see you all in September!!
Thank you so much!!!!
Miss Thomas and Miss Holt XXX
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